
  
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

       
 

        

 

 

 

        

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

         St. Gerard School 
40 Foster Street   Winnipeg MB  R2L1V7 

Telephone:  (204) 667-4862    Fax: (204) 668-7932 

Email: stgerard@shaw.ca 

Web:  www.stgerardschool.net 

 

 

June 2021 Newsletter 

 

We will continue to 
communicate using email to 

update families on information 

about next school year. 
 

Please ensure we have your 
current email address! 

          

 

  SCHOOL BUS NEWS 
 

The 2021/22 bus route will be finalized in the 
next couple of weeks.  Please ensure any 

changes to your address/phone number are 
forwarded to Mrs. Wong (204-981-3502) and 

the School Office before the end of June! 
 

If you are a registered SCHOOL BUS 
STUDENT for 2021/2022 – check your report 

card envelope on the last day of school for 
the time/location of your pickup – as well as 

your bus seat #. 
 

Parents ... if your child will not be using the 
School Bus service on the morning of the 

first day of school 
– please call Mrs. Wong that morning   

between 7:00 and 7:30 a.m. to advise her. 

Tuition & Volunteer Cash Back 

All outstanding tuition fees (including outstanding 

Before & After Program fees) are due in June. 
 (If you require your account balance – please contact 

the School Office). 
 

Thank you to all families who have paid their tuition 
fees in full 

 
 

Reminder: Volunteer Cash Back 
 for the second half of the school year  

(May 31st) will not be charged.  
 

For those families that were able to volunteer, please 
submit your logs to the office by June 18th. We will 

keep them and credit them for 2021/22. 

Before & After  

School Program 
If you are planning for your child to use the 

Before & After School Program  

during the next school year, please be sure to pick-up an 

application form from the school office during the month 

of June to register for 2021/2022.  The school MUST 

receive a new form completed each school year for any 

child participating in this program.  Please call the office 

if you wish to have this form sent home with your child. 
 

The School Office will be closed for the Summer as of 
June 30th – and will re-open for the 2021/22 school year 

on Monday, August 30th 
 

Have a great summer! 

 

 

YEARBOOK 

Yearbooks will be distributed when 
you pick-up your report cards. 
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